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Dear St James Families,

After our first full week back at school, all the children should be feeling so proud of
themselves and the brilliant start they have made to term! In Collective Worship this week
we sang ‘Cross Over the Road my Friend’ reminding ourselves about the Good Samaritan and
the importance of Kindness. I also shared our new school prayer that has been written with
the help of Reverent Alec to reflect our vision, values, the Holy Trinity and the pattern prayer
(Thank you, sorry & please)

St James school prayer
Dear God, thank you for everyone who is part of

 the St James community.
Lord Jesus, we are sorry for the mistakes 

that we have made, 
Holy Spirit, please help us to be kind and courageous, 

for the good of all. Amen.
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'For the good of all' 1 Corinthians 12

Learning together with courage
and kindness
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Contact: office@stjamesce.vale-academy.org
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Digital Safety:
In line with the new Keeping Children Safe in Education, St James is
ensuring a vigorous approach to online safety. As part of this I encourage
all parents to consider what they have in place at home to ensure
everyone is safe online. Please click on the link to see an excellent guide
for parents from the NSPCC https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/#guides

Please remember to check the age rating of games your children are
playing - for example Fortnight is PEGI 12 and has been shown to be

very addictive.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#guides


Part of our school vision and values focus on our school community. As parents you are such an
important part of that and I am very keen to invite you into school this year as often as
possible. It is also vital we have your support to make our school the best it can be for the good
of all!
How could you help?
-Offering an activity you would like to run at school - this could be a brilliant enrichment
opportunity for the children - during or after school.
-Donating your time to offer a skill that could be used in school.
-Maybe you would like to organise a social event for families or parents.
-Perhaps your work might be able to offer a trip opportunity or donate resources
-Attending community days
-Being part of Friends of St James

Learning Celebrations:

Parents:

We also got to celebrate some of our sporting achievers including Byron, who last
week found out he had was the LC40 Elite Champion for 2023! Congratulations!

This week we have celebrated our wonderful Year 6 class - they have already become
brilliant role models and all truly deserved their Headteacher’s award for being such
amazing ‘Buddies’ to Inkpen children!



Key Dates for the Diary
Sept/Oct 2023

Please remember to keep your contact information up to date and let us know
immediately if anything changes.


